
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The annual Fireworks Festival will be on July 4 at Morrow’s Meadow once again this year.  The 

cost of the fireworks display needs Council approval due to the amount. 

 

 

Proposal: 

The Yorktown Farmer’s Market was to receive $25,000 from ARPA funds provided they became 

a 501c3 organization.  They are now unable to accept those funds and have agreed to sponsor 

the Firework Festival and direct the ARPA money to cover some of the expense of the festival.  

The remaining $5000 will be directed to other festival necessities such as port-o-lets, 

handwashing stations, dumpsters, etc.  The invoice from Boomtown Fireworks is attached. 

 

 

Cost: 

$20,000 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Farmer’s Market 


